Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RO225 - Caltrans Maintenance
Entry Type: Phone call

Company: Stantec

Start: Tue 6/18/2013 9:14 AM

End: Tue 6/18/2013 9:19 AM
Duration: 5 minutes

Received a call from Mr. Gary Messerotes of Stantec Consulting re the Caltrans Maintenance facility- RO225. Mr.
Messerotes was inquiring about the status of the SCM prepared for the site. The SCM proposed work that would
address identified data gaps. He indicated that there exists funding for site work which may not carry over into the next
year. Mr. Messerotes said BART continues to use the site for material storage so work will need to coordinated with
BART. BART is amenable to site work.



